
January 17, 2024 
     The Board of Trustees, of the Town of Hayti, South Dakota, met on Wednesday, Jan. 
10, 6:30 p.m. at the City Office. Members present were Debra Goebel, Jeremy 
Struckman, Greg Biederstedt, and Matt Miller; absent Dylan Reuer. 
Others attending: Jason Koistinen, Lason McDaniels, Kordel Koistinen 
   Chairwoman Debra Goebel called the meeting to order.    
   The Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
Todd Kays, First District, brought forward the Comprehensive Land Use Plan. Details 
about current infrastructure and a projected plan for possible future growth was 
discussed.  
   Every 5 years it is required to review the municipalities Pre-Disaster Mitigation Plan. 
Todd Kays, with First District, helps identify areas that the town may want to make 
improvements to, to have safe-guards in place in case of a disaster.  
There being no further business, motion by Miller; seconded by Biederstedt to adjourn.  
All voted in favor, the meeting adjourned. 

	  
_______________________                  	     _______________________________ 
Debra Goebel, Chairwoman          	 	 	     Carol Reuer, Finance Officer


